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Mr Wayne Briscoe  
Executive Director 
Multicultural Affairs 
Department of Local Government, Racing and Multicultural Affairs  
 
Email: Wayne.Briscoe@dlgrma.qld.gov.au   
 
 
Dear Mr Briscoe 
 
Thank you for your submission of your industry COVID Safe Plan for the Places of Worship. 
I would like to advise that the Industry COVID Safe Plan for Places of Worship been reviewed. 
I therefore grant approval of the Industry COVID Safe Plan for Places of Worship. 
 
Approval is provided for Places of Worship in Queensland to operate for Stage 2 and  
Stage 3, as specified under the Queensland Government Roadmap to easing Queensland’s 
restrictions. This approval may be subject to change if the Restrictions on Businesses, 
Activities and Undertakings Direction is amended or revoked. 
 
This approval is subject to the following conditions: 

a) Physical distancing to be maintained by all workers, members, participants and 
visitors. 

b) Social distancing and density requirements, as specified in the Plan.  
c) Hand and respiratory hygiene are to be encouraged. 
d) Frequent environmental cleaning and disinfection must be maintained.  
e) Workers and visitors who have symptoms related to COVID-19 must be excluded from 

the site. 
f) Contact information must be kept for all workers and visitors for contract tracing 

purposes, including name, address and mobile phone number for a period of at least 
56 days. 

 
Please find enclosed a Statement of Compliance that is to be provided to businesses who 
have opted-in to comply with the Industry COVID Safe Plan for Places for Worship.  
 
Should you require any further information in relation to this matter, please contact  
Ms Sophie Dwyer, Executive Director, Health Protection Branch, on telephone 3328 9288 or 
via email Sophie.Dwyer@health.qld.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Jeannette Young PSM 
Queensland Chief Health Officer  
Deputy Director-General 
5 June 2020 
 
cc.  Shannon Cook, Department of Premier and Cabinet  
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